Recommendation 14 – Responsible Parties

Initial Report Language:

The EPDP Team recommends that the policy includes the following data processing activities as well as responsible parties: <See Initial Report Language>.

Proposed Updated Language:

During Phase 1 of its work, the EPDP Team documented the data processing activities and responsible parties associated with gTLD registration data. The EPDP Team, accordingly, recommends the inclusion of the data processing activities and responsible parties, outlined below, to be confirmed and documented in the relevant data processing agreements, noting, however, this Recommendation may be affected by the finalization of the necessary agreements that would confirm and define the roles and responsibilities.

Action: 
Please indicate on the mailing list whether you have any concerns about these modifications and/or what other aspects of this recommendation should be discussed. If there are additional questions for ICANN Compliance that would serve to inform the deliberations on this recommendation, please share these also.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Deadline: Monday 4 Feb, additional email discussion might follow depending on responses.

